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  Draw with Rob at Christmas Rob
Biddulph,2020-10-15 The viral phenomenon
#DrawWithRob is now a brand-new activity book for
you to draw with Rob at home! As seen everywhere
on YouTube, Facebook, TikTok, TV, and more, from
the creative genius and bestselling author Rob
Biddulph!
  The Velveteen Rabbit, Or, How Toys Become Real
Margery Williams Bianco,1981 An all-time
children's classic The Velveteen Rabbit
beautifully packaged with an adorable, authentic
plush version of the beloved bunny! The Velveteen
Rabbit's journey from outcast toy to real bunny is
a classic tale of love, friendship and learning to
be yourself. This special hardcover gift edition,
which includes beautiful design on every page,
reunites Margery Williams's text with the original
full-color 1922 illustrations by William
Nicholson. The plush stuffed bunny, which has been
designed exclusively for this gift set, is made of
high quality velveteen and based on these same
original illustrations. We hope that he will
become, like the Velveteen Rabbit himself, a
cherished companion and inspiration.
  Genuine Origami Jun Maekawa,2008 Contains
illustrated instructions for creating forty-three
mathematically-based origami models.
  VELVETEEN RABBIT MARGERY. WILLIAMS,2018
  Japanese Paper Toys Kit Andrew Dewar,2016-09-27
Make moveable origami projects with this great
beginner-level origami kit! Origami Paper Toys Kit
is a unique paper craft kit that brings together
the of art paper folding and the fun of moveable
toys. Amaze your friends as you watch your origami
paper creations wiggle, walk, tumble, shuffle and
spin right before your eyes! No need to learn
origami folding, painting or cutting—just punch
fold and enjoy! This easy origami kit contains: A
full-colored 64-page booklet Clear step-by-step
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instruction and easy-to-follow diagrams 24 fun-to-
do projects with 16 pre-cut cardstock characters
40 double-sided sheets of durable folding &
construction papers 2 different paper sizes and
many colors The step-by-step diagrams clearly show
how an origami model is assembled as well as how
it will move. Basic explanations of tools and
techniques mean that the creative folder will soon
be folding their own original karakuri origami
creations! Origami projects include: Sumo
Wrestlers Bobbing Bird Jumping Frog Lola the
Ladybug And many more…
  White Rabbit's Color Book Alan Baker,1999-09 For
use in schools and libraries only. White Rabbit
hops from one paint pot to another, changing
colors as he goes, until he ends up brown
  Low-Mess Crafts for Kids Debbie
Chapman,2018-06-26 A collection of craft ideas for
kids that create a minimum of mess.
  Papercopia David Shall,2007-01-01
  Origami Pop-ups Jeremy Shafer,2013-12-15 In
Origami Pop-Ups Jeremy Shafer dives into the world
of one piece pop-up cards where card and subject
are folded from the same sheet of paper, no
cutting or gluing. Filled with clear step-by-step
instructions for how to fold each model, as well
as comedy routines for performing them in front of
audiences, these models will entertain not only
origamists, but their family and friends too!
  Looking for Group Ryan Sohmer,2009 Looking for
Group is a fantasy-themed Canadian webcomic
written by Ryan Sohmer and drawn by Lar DeSouza.
The Comic follows the adventures of Cale'Anon and
Richard, as well as their companions. It launched
on November 26, 2006 and updates every Monday and
Thursday --
  Playing with Books Jason Thompson,2010-04-01 A
guide to repurposing used books and pages into
unique, accessible art projects—the perfect gift
for artists, crafters and book lovers. In these
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pages, Jason Thompson has curated an extensive and
artistic range of both achievable upcycled crafts
made from books and book pages and an amazing
gallery that contains thought-provoking and
beautiful works that transform books into art. The
content encompasses a wide range of techniques and
step-by-step projects that deconstruct and rebuild
books and their parts into unique, recycled
objects. The book combines in equal measure
bookbinding, woodworking, paper crafting, origami,
and textile and decorative arts techniques, along
with a healthy dose of experimentation and fun.
The beautiful high-end presentation and stunning
photography make this book a delightful, must-have
volume for any book-loving artist or art-loving
book collector.
  Easy Paper Projects Maggy Woodley,2019-09-10
Transform Paper into Thoughtful Cards, Fun
Decorations and More with Easy, Mess-Free Crafts
Learn just how versatile paper can be when
creating fun, colorful crafts. Whether you have
plain printer paper, a rainbow array of cardstock
or just a few scraps of construction paper, you’ll
be able to create inventive paper crafts that
require only a few materials you already have,
making them a thrifty and accessible alternative
to more complicated projects. So grab your paper,
scissors and glue and try these fun projects: •
Origami Corner Bookmarks • Tin Can Pen Pots •
Paper Pendants • Llama Cards • Origami Lucky Stars
Bracelets • 3-D Paper Accordion Flowers • Kite
Birds • Paper Dog Puppet • Confetti Bookmarks •
Leaf Wreaths • Quick Ghost Garlands • Polar Bear
Ornaments A whole slew of cute, exciting projects
makes it easy for you to get your craft on no
matter the occasion, and they provide hours of fun
all year long. With easy-to-follow step-by-step
instructions and plenty of photos to guide you,
you can be on your way to creating paper
masterpieces in no time.
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  The Complete Book of Origami Robert J.
Lang,2012-09-20 Create 37 figures with clear,
step-by-step instructions and helpful diagrams.
Simple to advanced objects include a rocket,
mouse, elephant, violinist, Viking ship, and many
more.
  Duck! Rabbit! Amy Krouse Rosenthal,2014-01-21
From the award-winning author of Little Pea,
Little Hoot, and Little Oink comes a clever take
on the age-old optical illusion: is it a duck or a
rabbit? Depends on how you look at it! Readers
will find more than just Amy Krouse Rosenthal's
signature humor herethere's also a subtle lesson
for kids who don't know when to let go of an
argument. A smart, simple story that will make
readers of all ages eager to take a side, Duck!
Rabbit! makes it easy to agree on one
thing—reading it again! Plus, this is the fixed
format version, which will look almost identical
to the print version. Additionally for devices
that support audio, this ebook includes a read-
along setting.
  Coco Cake Land Lyndsay Sung,2018-08-14 Create
your very own cute and crafty party cakes--cake
decorating designs from Lyndsay Sung, creator of
Coco Cake Land. Make the cutest cakes in town with
Coco Cake Land! With a colorful, vintage-meets-
modern aesthetic that is inspired by kawaii cute,
the thirty cake decorating projects in this book
offer a fun and playful approach to making cakes
that even novice decorators will be able to
approach. The cakes in Coco Cake Land fall into
two styles: the super cute and the pretty. You'll
find blue bears, pink cats, pandas, and foxes,
along with buttercream rosettes, drippy ganache,
and rainbow layers. With base recipes for cakes
and frostings, tutorials on decorative piping and
creating fondant features, as well as instructions
for crafty finishes like washi tape flags and
paper toppers, this book has everything you need
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to create colorful, cute, and completely unique
cakes.
  Lily's Cat Mask Julie Fortenberry,2017 Lily
likes to wear the cat mask that her father bought
for her, but she isn't allowed to wear it in
school until her class has a costume party, where
she makes a new friend.
  Ninja on the Farm (Moby Shinobi: Scholastic
Reader, Level 1) Luke Flowers,2016-12-27 You've
never met a helpful ninja like Moby Shinobi
before! In the first book in this fun Level 1
reader series, Moby Shinobi heads to the farm!
Moby tries to collect eggs, gather hay, and feed
the pigs, but each try ends in a funny mess. Moby
wants to help Farmer Bob, but what if his ninja
skills aren't right for the job? Then the cows
break down the gate-can Moby use his ninja tricks
to save the day before the runaway cows ruin the
farm? Rhyming text and energetic full-color
artwork make this the perfect book for young
readers!
  Super Rabbit Boy’s Time Jump!: A Branches Book
(Press Start! #9) Thomas Flintham,2020-09-01 Super
Rabbit Boy must travel back in time to stop King
Viking! Pick a book. Grow a Reader!This series is
part of Scholastic's early chapter book line,
Branches, aimed at newly independent readers. With
easy-to-read text, high-interest content, fast-
paced plots, and illustrations on every page,
these books will boost reading confidence and
stamina. Branches books help readers grow!King
Viking has built a Super Mega Robot Time Machine!
Now he has gone back in time to team up with his
younger self, Prince Viking. Together, they want
to stop Baby Rabbit Boy from ever finding the
magical carrot power-up that turned him into Super
Rabbit Boy. Super Rabbit Boy must go on a quest
through time to stop King Viking from stealing his
powers! Will he be on time to save the day?
  The Velveteen Rabbit Margery Williams,2023-06-08
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The Velveteen Rabbit is a timeless classic that
has captivated readers for over a century.An
enchanting tale about a soft toy rabbit's journey
to becoming Real. Through his adventures with his
best friend, Boy, the rabbit learns about the
transformative power of love, loyalty, and
imagination. When Boy falls ill, the rabbit faces
the ultimate test of strength and resilience. The
Velveteen Rabbit is a heartwarming story of
childhood innocence and the bonds of friendship
that continues to inspire generation after
generation. Rediscover the magic of a world where
toys can become real, and dreams can come true.
Margery Williams was a successful writer who
authored a number of beloved children's books and
novels, but she is best known for her classic tale
The Velveteen Rabbit. She also wrote other popular
children's books such as The Little Wooden Doll
and Poor Cecco, as well as several novels for
adults, including Winterbound and The Thing in the
Woods. Her writing career spanned several decades,
and her works continue to be cherished by readers
of all ages around the world.
  The Art of Papercraft Helen Hiebert,2022-02-15
Paper artist and teacher Helen Hiebert compiles a
one-of-kind collection of 40 unique projects, each
using just one sheet of paper. Combining
decorative paper techniques like marbling,
stamping, and stenciling with dimensional
techniques like origami, cutting, folding,
quilling, stretching, weaving, and pop-ups, The
Art of Papercraft offers a rich variety of
projects that will delight crafters, artists, and
designers alike, including paper votive lights,
pop-up cards, folded paper gift boxes and
envelopes, woven paper wall hangings, miniature
one-sheet books, and much more. Every project is
beautifully photographed and accompanied by step-
by-step visual instructions. Guidance on selecting
tools, materials, and paper selection; in-depth
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technique instructions; and profiles of
contributing paper artists make this a rich and
practical celebration of papercraft.
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several
platforms offer
an extensive
collection of
resources. One
such platform
is Project
Gutenberg, a
nonprofit
organization
that provides
over 60,000
free eBooks.
These books are
primarily in
the public
domain, meaning
they can be
freely
distributed and
downloaded.
Project
Gutenberg
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range of
classic
literature,
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the Internet
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hosts millions
of books,
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public domain
works and
contemporary
titles. It also
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borrow digital
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digital
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books and
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texts, research
papers, and
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students and
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OpenCourseWare,
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Massachusetts
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the Digital
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of America,
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conclusion,
Jumping Rabbit
Paper Toy.jpg
books and
manuals for
download have
transformed the
way we access
information.
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